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NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION – 

ALAMANCE COUNTY BOARD OF 

COMMISSIONERS’  
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the Alamance County Board of 

Commissioners’ regularly scheduled meeting for Monday, August 18, 

2014 has been cancelled due to a light agenda. The Alamance County 

Board of Commissioners will resume their regularly scheduled 

meetings Tuesday, September 2, 2014 at 9:00 a.m.  

 

This the 11
th

   day of August, 2014. 

 

David I. Smith, Chairman 

Alamance County Board of Commissioners 

 

 


